March 10, 2016

Patrick Nelson Superintendent Amphitheater Unified School District 701 W. Wetmore Tucson, AZ 85705

Re: Mesa Unified School District and Amphitheater Unified School District

IGA for Distance Learning and Related Services

Dear Superintendent Nelson:

This letter will confirm that we are extending the term of this agreement which ends June 30, 2016, through June 30, 2019.

Please confirm that you agree to this extension by signing this letter in the space provided below and returning it to me.

Sincerely,

Helen Riddle Director, Mesa Distance Learning Program

Copy: Tom Pickrell, General Counsel

The foregoing is accepted and agreed to:

					Date		
, 1 1 NT 1		,	1				

Patrick Nelson, Superintendent Amphitheater Unified School District